M G ma” cottoncampaigncoordinator <cottoncampaigncoordinator@gmail.com>

Petition under the Tariff Act of 1930 concerning cotton from Turkmenistan

bp.dhs.gov> Fri, Apr 15, 2016 at 10:51 AM
To: cottoncampaigncoordinator <cottoncampaigncoordinator@gmail.com>

Dear Mr. Daly:

We are in receipt if your petition and are in the process of reviewing it.

Sincerely

From: cottoncampaigncoordinator

Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 12:33:49 PM

To bp.dhs.gov

Cc:

Subject: Petition under the Tariff Act of 1930 concerning cotton from Turkmenistan
[Quoted text hidden]
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